
From: Soura, Christian
To: Steve.Heisler@sonoco.com <Steve.Heisler@sonoco.com>

Date: 3/8/2013 9:50:00 AM
Subject: PEBA

Steve,
 
                Thanks again for your interest in serving on the PEBA Board.  My cell number and email address are below.  I 
look forward to catching up next week.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff to the Governor (Budget & Policy)
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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